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carbon source. Crude
xylanase is purified
by using an anionic Q-
column with a yield
of 39 %. The pure
xylanase has a
molecular weight of
35.8 kDa, and it
shows optimal
activity at pH 5 and
60 °C.
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csn1, was
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the first time reported
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produced by fungus
of Gongronella sp.
These results ...
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Although there are
also some reports on
laccase activity in
Trichoderma species,
the purification and
characterization of
the purified laccase
have not yet reported
, . In this study, the
biochemical and
physico-chemical
characterization of
laccase from the
fungus Trichoderma
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potential, kinetic and
stability properties
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The present
manuscript deals with
the production,
purification and
characterization of a
thermostable
endoglucanase from
Bacillus sp. C1
(MTCC10046),
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isolated from cow
dung. The property of
the purified enzyme
was studied to
understand its
potential for
biotechnological
application.

Production,
purification and
characterization of a
novel ...
Protein purification

Page 39/46



Download Free
Production
Purification And
Characterizatio
n Of Inulinase

has an over 200-year
history: the first
attempts at isolating
substances from
plants having similar
properties to “egg
albumen,” or egg
white, were reported
in 1789 by Fourcroy.
Many proteins from
plants were purified
in the nineteenth
century, though most
would not be
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considered pure by
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A thermostable
laccase was isolated
from a tropical white-
rot fungus Polyporus
sp. which produced
as high as 69,738
units of laccase l－1
in an optimized
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medium containing
20 g of malt extract
l－1, 2 g of yeast
extract l－1, 1.5 mM
CuSO4. The laccase
was purified to
electrophoretic purity
with a final
purification of
44.70-fold and a
recovery yield of
21.04%.
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